


REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Please be advised that the Board of Supervisors of Marshall County, Mississippi have agreed to receive proposals for a new turnkey election system for the conduct of elections in Marshall County, MS.  Any qualified provider that is interested in submitting a proposal must do so by submitting said proposal on or before Monday, April 18, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  The proposals shall be submitted to the office of the County Administrator, P.O. Box 219, Holly Springs, MS 38635.  Alternatively, the proposal can be hand delivered to the office of the County Administrator at 520 J.M. Ash Drive, Holly Springs, MS or bids may be submitted electronically at www.centralbidding.com. Any inquiries about the proposal shall be directed to the County Administrators’ office.  The telephone number is (662)252-7903.
The Board reserves the right to reject any and all proposals as well as to waive any and all formalities if it is deemed to be in the best interests of their respective County.  Further, the Board reserves the right to negotiate with any qualified providers regarding their respective proposal if said negotiations are deemed to be in the best interests of their respective County.



This the 7th day of March, 2022

Tim Powell
County Administrator
